[image: Cardonald Primary School][image: ]
Christmas Parties Christmas at Cardonald

Children can come dressed in party clothes on the day of their party.
[image: ]P6 and P7/6 – Monday 14th December
P7a and P7b – Tuesday 15th December
P5 and P5/4 – Wednesday 16th December
P4 and P4/3 – Thursday 17th December
P1 – P3 – Friday 18th December

Christmas Storytelling with Dan
[image: ]Dan will be in the school on Thursday 10th December and will see all classes throughout the day. 

Panto
On your child’s Panto day they can wear something Christmassy to school. 
[image: ]The Panto is online. 2 classes at a time will watch the Panto in the dining hall and each child will be given a sweet to have during the Panto. 

Monday 7th December – P5, P4, P5/4 and P4/3
Wednesday 9th December – P7a, P7b, P1 and P2/1
Friday 11th December – P6, P7/6, P2 and P3

Christmas Jumper Day
[image: ]To help with school funds we are having a Christmas Jumper day with a suggested donation of £1 on the last day of term - Tuesday 22nd December.  

Christmas Lunch
[image: ]Christmas lunch will be on Tuesday 8th December. Choices should be made in advance. 
More information coming soon.



[image: ]Nativity 
Primary 1 will be filming their nativity ‘Whoops a Daisy Angel’ this will be shown in class 
to all classes and shared on the P1 and P2/1 teams page. 

Christmas Cards
[image: ]Teachers will have a post box in their classroom where children can post cards in the morning throughout the week. Cards will then be handed out on a Monday morning. 
Any cards posted for someone in another class this will be passed on by the class teacher – please write class on envelope. 

 Supporting the Community
We have links with Care Homes and classes will be making Christmas cards / crafts to send to the residents. We will also have a small choir of P7s who will sing outside for the residents. 

Christmas Gifts
Each year parents are extremely generous giving teachers Christmas gifts and we really appreciate the thought and sentiment behind this. However, we feel that given the current climate many families will be finding Christmas financially difficult this year and therefore we are asking that you don’t buy for school staff at Christmas. Knowing all our pupils and families are having a great Christmas season both in school and at home is a gift to us!
Thank you to the Parent Council


The Parent Council have funded our Panto and Storytelling. They also pay for our party treats.
We are very grateful to have this support to allow us to make Christmas great at Cardonald.
[image: ]As they cannot do their usual fundraising activities (disco and fair) the Parent Council have arranged to sell school Christmas Cards to raise funds so they can continue to donate to events in the school. 
Details of the sale of these cards will be shared soon. 
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